

CALIFORNIA FEDERATION OF REPUBLICAN WOMEN

Affiliated with the National Federation of Republican Women

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Marianne Haydon
President
Sandy Pope
Vice President North
Mariann Hedstrom

Vice President Central Kathleen Brugger

Vice President South Ann Verwey

Membership Secretary Imelda Sheppard Recording Secretary Karen Atteberry, President

Karen Atteberry, President Northern Division Maxine Bennett, President Central Division

Shirley Kaltenborn, President Southern Division Christina Willerup

Financial Review Officer
Jacque Brown
Parliamentarian

Murriel Oles Corresponding Secretary

HONORARY ADVISORS

Mrs. Nancy Reagan Mrs. Gayle Wilson Mrs. Gloria Deukmejian

ADVISORY BOARD

Linda Ackerman
The Hon. Barbara Alby
The Hon. Patricia Bates
Dr. Jo Dutton
Noel Irwin Hentschel
Catherine Firestone
Jean C. Lu
The Hon. Sharon Runner
Alice Starr
Donna Tuttle

LEGISLATIVE ADVOCATE
Laurissa Carmichael

May 10, 2007

Mr. Brad White, National Chair

Dear Brad

Thank you for your kind invitation to participate in your "Freedom is not Free" campaign to honor California's Iraq and Afghanistan Purple Heart recipients.

CFRW is in support of the efforts of our military and we acknowledge their efforts in keeping America free. We appreciate the sacrifices of our deployed troops and their families who remain at home.

I am encouraging our members, nearly 20,000 strong, to individually participate in your program. Because of the structure of our organization, we are unable to contribute dollars, but we are sending your flyer in our current issue of *The California Woman*, our statewide newsletter that reaches every club in the state.

Please, also, accept our thanks for participating in our Advocacy Workshop in Sacramento on April 24th.

Keep up the good work.

Cordially.

MARIANNE HAYDON, President